
Dear Families, 
 

The Year 5 children had the most wonderful experience in 

London at the beginning of the week. They were a credit to 

the school and to their families, as for some it was the first 

time they had stayed away from home. Thank you to the 

staff who planned, supported and ensured each and every 

child was well cared for on their big adventure.  

We are however saddened by the news of the Terrorist 

attack at Westminster. It is a challenging world in which we live but we must 

continue to stay determined for our children in believing in our democratic 

society and not fear such dramatic events. We have talked carefully about this 

to the Year 5 children and once again they look upon this with such optimism 

for a brighter future full of peace for everyone.  

I have published the outcomes of the Parental Questionnaire in this edition of the Newsletter. I was delighted that we had a really high 

return rate, higher than in previous times. We received some great constructive feedback which I have responded to within the 

questionnaire.  We take your feedback very seriously and try to act on it with urgency where we can.   

Today has seen a flurry of red as the whole school supported ‘Red Nose Day’! James in Year 6 

has raised over £200 just on his own with a sponsored silence and cake sales, he has even 

appeared in the County Press and on CBBC - well done James! Miss Chiverton has also        

accomplished her sponsored challenge in learning to ride her bike and was cheered on by the EYFS/

Year 1 children this afternoon. Thank you for your contributions both to this fantastic charity and 

towards our IPAD fund for your children.  

Our fundraising efforts today raised £263!  

£133.50 for Comic Relief and £129.50 towards our IPAD fund! 

Have a wonderful weekend!  Mrs Dyer                           

 

Diary Dates 2017 
 

Mon 27th March Year 6 UKSA Trip 

Fri 31st March “Ladies That Lunch” Mothers Day 

lunch for Year 1 and Year 2  

Sat 8th April Helping Hands Easter Disco 

Mon 10th April—Fri 21st April                 

Easter Break– school closed to pupils. 

Mon 8th May  Start of Year 6 SATS week  

Mon 12th June Development Day– school closed to 

pupils 

Thurs 6th July KS1 Sports Day 

Fri 7th July KS2 Sports Day 

Wed 12th July Parents Evening 

Tues 25th July Development Day     

Wed 26th July Summer Break        
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Helping Hands—PTA  

 

Dates for diaries: 

Easter Disco - Saturday 8th 

April 5pm-7pm 

Tickets for the Easter Disco 

will be going on sale soon- 

Please look out for posters! 

Family Fun Night  

A massive thank you to Mr 

Smith for organising such a 

fantastic evening! I can’t 

remember when I laughed 

so much. Thank you to all 

the families who supported 

this event and I hope you enjoyed it as much as 

we did! The evening raised just under £30 but 

more importantly a lot of fun was had!  

 The next Helping Hands meeting will be on Monday 

3rd  April. We would love to see you there. 

Nine Acres Child Led Assemblies:                              

Tuesday 28th March 9:15am – 9:45am Dover 

Tuesday 4th  April 9:15am—9:45am Corfe 

Tuesday 25th April 9:15am—9:45am Hurst 

Tuesday 2nd May  9:15am—9:45am Edinburgh 

Tuesday 16th May 9:15am—9:45am Stirling 

Tuesday 23rd May 9:15am—9:45am Windsor  

Tuesday  13th June 9: 15am—9:45am Balmoral 

Tuesday 20th June 9:15am—9:45am Carisbrooke 

Tuesday 27th June 9:15am—9:45am Yarmouth  

Parents are welcome to attend. Please arrive at the office foyer to sign in.  

 

A plea for volunteers! Nine Acres desperately needs      

volunteers to come in and hear readers during the     

afternoons! If you are interested and think that you 

could spare some time, please contact the office to let us 

know! 

REMINDER: We have a selection of cake boxes left over from 

the  Helping Hands cake sales. If you think they are yours, 

please enquire at the school office.  

A pair of Specsavers blue rimmed glasses and a dark 

blue Specsavers case has been handed in. If they 

belong to your child please collect at the school        

office.  
A Union Jack Ukulele has been mislaid. It is in a 

black case with TIGER written on the front containing 

the very small initials of AW on the letter T of 

TIGER. If you have seen it anywhere or find it, can 

you please notify the school office. 

W/C Monday 27th March 2017: 

Monday: Mozzarella & Tomato Pizza/Italian Style Omelette(v), with 

Herby Garlic Bread Wedge, Sweetcorn and Broccoli, Yoghurt and Fruit 

Dippers  

 

Tuesday: Pasta Bolognese/Mediterranean Tart with Cous Cous(v) Peas 

and Apple Slaw, Cheese and Biscuits  

 

Wednesday: Roast Pork with Roast Potatoes & Gravy/Quorn Roast with 

Roast Potatoes & Gravy (v), Braised Red Cabbage and Carrots, Chocolate 

Cake with Chocolate Sauce  

 

Thursday: Chinese Chicken Noodles with Green Beans and Roasted Veg/

Sweet Potato & Veg Balti (v) with Basmati Rice, Green Beans and    

Roasted Veg, Fruit Flapjack 

 
“Ladies that Lunch” Friday: Golden Fish Fingers/ Fillet of Fish with 

Chips, Baked Beans and Peas or Vegetarian Hot Dog, Decorated     

Shortbread Biscuit. 

WOODWIND LESSONS  FOR PUPILS 

AT NINE ACRES: 

 

Would you like to learn to play a new     

instrument?  
This year, children from Year 3 and 4 have 

been  working hard  under the guidance of Mrs O’Connell to 

learn a number of pieces on the recorder. Mrs Dover from 

Wight Music Tuition, already teaches woodwind (Flute,     

Clarinet and Saxophone) at our school and has spaces for 

more pupils who wish to either continue their recorder playing 

or to use the skills they have already learned by taking up a 

new instrument in the woodwind family. Mrs Dover is able to     

arrange the loan of instruments free of charge.  

 

The charge is £45 per term (Spring, Summer and Autumn 

terms). Lessons can be booked with the school office.  




